
MT. AIRY TRACK CLUB 

2015 FUndRAIsIng InFoRMATIon 

  

Dear MATC Families, 

I am very excited about the 2015 outdoor track season and hope you are too!  As 
always, communication is the key to a successful team.  That said, I will do my best to 
keep everyone in the loop about 2015 fundraising opportunities.   

“A team that works together wins together!” 

Fundraising is only one aspect of many parts of the team.  As Coach Teri mentioned in 
the our recent parent meeting, there are several other opportunities where families can 
participate and assist the team by contributing your time and talents.  To name a few, 
these opportunities include:  lending the time and talent of responsible young adults 
and parents to assist with upcoming fundraising events; provide assistance during our 
outdoor track meets to help set-up and break-down various track and field stations; 
help out with other duties required to ensure smooth operations during the track meet; 
just to name a few…   

As it relates to fundraising, your support will ultimately be used to trim down travel 
expenses, raise funds to assist end-of-year team activities and other exciting things.  

So far, we have a couple of fundraising opportunities planned: 

MATC Family & Friends Skate Party  

Date/Time: Friday, April 10, 2015 from 6:00pm – 10:00pm 

Location: Rolling Thunder Skating Center (formally known as Jamzs) 
7017 Roosevelt Blvd. Philadelphia, PA 19149 

 
• Tickets must be purchased at the door on the date of the event  

o Tickets are $10.00, skates are included 
o See Skate Party Flyer for more details!! 

**See Flyer for more details** 

 



Popcorn “It’s Popping” Sale   

Begins March 30th  - Ends April 6th   

Delivery Date:   TBD  

• This is one of our best, most profitable, and easiest fundraiser. The products sell 
themselves. I would suggest everyone try to sale at least 10 times.  

• On the date of delivery, please come prepared with carts or boxes to transport 
your items. 

• You may send someone to pick up your items however, they must count and 
sign for your packages. 

 

As mentioned earlier, in order to be successful, I encourage each family to participate in 
all fundraisers throughout the year.   If you have any questions and/or suggestions for 
future fundraisers, feel free to contact me at 215-605-5859 

Fondly,  

 

 

DeLaina Scott 
MATC Parent 


